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The Maine Legislature has already determined that paramilitary training camps are a 
grave threat to Maine, its residents, visitors, and economy. 
LD 303 should not be given the light of day.  
We urge you to swiftly defeat this proposal and move on to issues that will improve 
the health, safety, and well being of our people. 


